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 BY PUBLIC AFFAIRS OFFICE

WASHINGTON - Last week, President Biden stated that his top legislative priority after the
midterm elections will be codifying a national right to abortion. Archbishop William E. Lori of
Baltimore, chairman of the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops’ Committee on Pro-Life
Activities, issued the following response emphasizing the teaching of the Catholic Church on
upholding the dignity of human life: 

“The President is gravely wrong to continue to seek every possible avenue to facilitate
abortion, instead of using his power to increase support and care to mothers in challenging
situations. This single-minded extremism must end, and we implore President Biden to
recognize the humanity in preborn children and the genuine life-giving care needed by
women in this country. As pastors who deal daily with the tragic impacts of abortion, we
know that abortion is a violent act which ends the life of preborn children and wounds untold
numbers of women. The Catholic Church wishes to continue in our work with our
government and leaders to protect the right to life of every human being and to ensure that
pregnant and parenting mothers are fully supported in the care of their children before and
after birth.”  
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